From: **House of Mercy Info** < <u>info@williamsburghouseofmercy.org</u>>

Date: Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 11:44 AM Subject: Thank you for your donation!

To: wssl2019@gmail.com <wssl2019@gmail.com>

July 21, 2021

Williamsburg Senior Softball League

wssl2019@gmail.com

Dear Williamsburg Senior Softball League:

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your kind support. There have been some exciting changes over the past year, all of which have been made possible by your donations.

This month we are highlighting our Mercy Housing program. Mercy Housing accompanies individuals and families on the journey from homelessness to lasting stability and self-sufficiency.

- Since July 2020, we have helped 74 households to attain permanent housing, which includes 96 adults and 49 children.
- This year we will add two additional case managers to specialize as Job Navigator and Family Case Manager.
- Our "Going the Distance" campaign will focus on expanding our Mercy Housing office space. To learn more, visit our website at www.williamsburghouseofmercy.org.

The poor were hit first and hardest during the pandemic. They will take the longest to recover and return to stability. We are committed to providing families with the support they need, for as long as we are able. Thank you for being partners in this mission with us.

To receive our monthly newsletter or to receive future acknowledgements via email, please email us at info@williamsburghouseofmercy.org. Please keep this letter for your tax records.

Sincerely,

Shannon Woloszynowski

Executive Director

757-229-3700 ext. 2210

This acknowledgement is provided pursuant to Section 170 (f) (8) of the Internal Revenue Code. It should be noted that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution, other than intangible religious benefits.

Date of Contribution: 7/8/2021

> Description of Contribution: collected from 2 All Star Games 338.7 lbs. of pantry food

The Williamsburg House of Mercy, EIN 47-5347792 Donation Provided to: